



សាលារៀនគ្រូយ៉េង KROU YRUNG SCHOOL

English of Department

THE 4th QUARTER EXAM RANDING

A. Read

The selfish Giant

The giant got a lovely garden. The children want to play in to garden. but the giant is selfish. It's my garden. He says "I don't want children here".

He builds a wall around the garden. In the spring there are no flowers or birds in the giant's garden. It's winter all years. The giant isn't happy. Then one day, the children find a hold in the wall. They go in and play. The giant hears children inn his garden. There are birds and flowers too. The giant is happy because it is spring again. "This is your garden now children," he says " children are happy and the giant is not selfish any more.

I. Complete the words in the sentences :

- Spring - hole - unhappy
- garden - flower - wall - paly

1. The giant doesn't want children to play in his _____.
2. He builds a _____ around his garden.
3. The giant is _____ because it is winter all year.
4. Children can get in the giant's garden by a _____ in the wall.
5. There is no _____ or birds in the giant's garden.
6. The giant is happy because it is _____ again.

II. Match the character with description and write answers in the box.(only letter)

1. Giant ☐
2. Bird and flower ☐
3. Children ☐
4. Garden ☐

- A. Finally has in spring .
- B. Want to play in the giant garden.
- C. The good- looking place full of colors.
- D. Is selfish.

III. Match with the pictures and write the number in the columns

1. Unhappy

☐

2. Garden

☐

3. hole

☐

4. Giant

☐

5. Sefish

☐

B. Read

Nancy's New Friend



Nancy wanted to **introduce** herself to her new **neighbors**. She needs a reason to visit them. "I can ask to borrow a bowl. Or I can prepare lunch for them". Then she has another idea. She hopes it would have a good result. She walks down the block with her mum. **Knocks** on the new neighbors' door and rings the bell. A shy girl comes to the door. She seems to be Nancy's age." Pardon me. My name is Nancy. I'm your neighbor." I'm Becky." The girls **shake** hands. "Can I help you unpack?" "Nancy **offers**." "Sure!" said Becky.

As they work. They talk about many things. At the end of the day. They **exchange** phone numbers. Nancy is glad to has a new friend.

I. Choose the correct answers

1. Why does Nancy want to visit her new neighbors?

- a. To borrow a bowl
- b. To eat lunch
- c. To meet them

2. Who is Becky?

- a. Nancy's mom
- b. Nancy's new neighbors
- c. Popular girl in school

3. What does Nancy offer to do?

- a. Help Becky unpack
- b. Make Becky something
- c. Introduce Becky to more kiss

4. What was the last thing the girl do?

- a. Introduce themselves
- b. Shook hands
- c. Give their phone numbers to each other

5. Does Nancy want to introduce her friend?

- a. Yes, she does.
- b. No, she doesn't

II. Complete the sentences about the reading **shake, exchange, knocks, introduces, offers.**

1. Nancy _____ on Becky's door her mom.

2. She _____ herself to Becky.

3. Nancy and Becky _____ hands when they meet.

4. Nancy _____ to help Becky unpack her things.

5. They _____ phone numbers at the end day.

III. Look at the pictures and complete the words. (Introduce, offer , neighbor, exchange , knock)



IV. Choose the correct meaning

1. Giant



- a. Small and strong
- b. big and small size
- c. Very large and Power

2. Offer

- a. give
- b. clear
- c. Help



3. Children

- a. Adult
- b. Kids



- c. people

4. Introduce

- a. Tell and talk
- b. Tell about information
- c. Meeting friend



5. Exchange

- a. Help
- b. receive
- c. Switch



V. Choose the answers True or False

1. Nancy is happy to meet a new friend.
- 2.They exchange their blows.
3. Becky is a new friend.
4. She walks down the block with her father.
5. They talk to each other and they change phone numbers.